Molly Wingrove

From: ) Dakota Soda

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 4:23 PM
To: Molly Wingrove

Subject: FW: SENATE BILL 740

From: Jeremy Davidson <buzz.d@positivetradesgroup.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 4:13 PM

To: Dakota Soda <dsoda@house.mi.gov>

Subject: SENATE BILL 740

Dear Chairperson and Committee,

| manage a Plumbing and Mechanical Company In Michigan Center Michigan and | would just like to let you know I am
hoping for a good outcome on the voting for Senate Bill 740 regarding the Journeyman to Apprentice ratios In Michigan.

For the overall safety of Apprentice workers and the Public as well, | believe this Is an opportunity for all Involved to
benefit greatly. Apprentices thrive In an environment where they are partnered with well trained licensed professionals.

I have been In the Plumbing business for about 30 years now and this Is a great bill for the success of workers to be both
safe and productive on the job.

Thank you for listening..

Buzz Davidson,
Project Manager

Mobile: 517-745-7367

Office: 517-795-1469

Fax:_419-865-4561

Email: buzz.d@positivetradesgroup.com
OH LIC# 47322

MI LIC# 7110779




